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Maryland Attorney Celebrates Milestone in Private Practice

Paul V. Bennett, PA, the Maryland employment discrimination and personal injury attorney, has
celebrated the 15th anniversary of the founding of his private practice, The Law Office of Paul
V. Bennett, PA, according to Bennett.

Annapolis, MD (PRWEB) April 22, 2011 -- Paul V.Bennett, PA, the Maryland employment discrimination and
personal injury attornew, has celebrated the 15th anniversary of the founding of his private practice, The Law
Office of Paul V.Bennett, PA, according to Bennett.

“I think that a milestone is a good thing,” said Bennett. “It is the opportunity to reflect on whether we are
achieving our goals, and whether we are true to the standards we set. In our case, we have been able to answer
both in the affirmative. We set out to represent the people, and not insurers or big business. And we set a
standard of prompt, professional and friendly service. Our clients tell us we are there.”

Bennett pointed out that he has been a practicing attorney since 1987. He received his Juris Doctorate degree in
1987 at the McGeorge School of Law at the University of the Pacific, located in Sacramento, California. He
said that earlier in his legal career he represented insurance companies in injury claim cases.

“I decided to put that knowledge to work on behalf of the victims, and I have never looked back,” Bennett
stated. “As an example, the field is crowded with fruck accident lawyerd. I hoped that I could bring my
background knowledge to the aid of the people who were harmed, since the opposing side is so often an insurer.
I take pride in having been able to do so for the past 15 years, and I hope for 15 more!”

Bennett said that his firm serves clients across the state of Maryland, as well as in the District of Columbia and
in the DC metro area. He noted that employment discrimination claims involving federal workers are a focus of
his firm, which is why he makes himself available as a [federal employment lawyet in the DC metro for those
kinds of cases. Bennett argues in both state and federal courts, as well as before the appropriate hearing and
appeals boards.

The Law Office of Paul V.Bennett PA recently launched a new online initiative, providing information for
people attempting to determine if they would benefit from the services of an attorney. Bennett says he took the
additional step of having the new website optimized for search engines, so that people would find the site at or
near the top of the results of an online search.

For media information, contact Paul V.Bennett at 410-974-6000

bttg://www.gaulvbennett.cog
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Contact Information

Paul V Bennett

Law Office of Paul V.Bennett, P.A.
ttp://www.paulvbennett.co

410-974-6000

Online Web 2.0 Version
Youcan read the online version of this press release .
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